
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

I would like to request the following information regarding the miniature railway at Haigh 
Woodland Park: 
 
1. A copy of all plans or proposals relating to the 

layout or route of the miniature railway, 
including any proposals to alter or shorten the 
existing track. 

 

There is no proposal available to share at 
this present time as this is still being 
finalised. There is an existing planning 
application from 1984 and the track work 
follows this. 

2. Details of any safety assessments or 
correspondence involving the Office of Rail and 
Road (ORR) relating to the level crossing 
between the railway and the access road. 

There is no documentation or 
correspondence available to share relating 
to the level crossings and access road 

3. Any planning applications or consents 
submitted, approved, or under consideration 
relating to changes to the railway route or 
infrastructure. 

No planning applications or consents have 
been submitted, approved or are under 
consideration relating to changes of the 
railway route or infrastructure. 

4. Any correspondence or minutes involving 
discussions of how the railway may impact 
access to the Hall for events such as weddings, 
including vehicle access via Mowpin Lodge. 

There is no correspondence or minutes 
relating to this subject. 
 

5. Details of any planned or completed public 
consultation or stakeholder engagement 
regarding changes to the railway. 

 

A presentation on the proposed use of the 
railway about the use of the railway was 
shown to the specialist interest group 
stakeholder event on the 25th April 2025.  
 
At present there is no further stakeholder 
engagement planned. 
 
 

 


